Memo

April 4, 2014

Beth McCarthy

Ian Baillie Primary School

· The ASD-N Science Fair at Gretna Green has been rescheduled to  April 10 from 9-12. 
· There is no school for the kindergarten students on Tuesday April 8th as it is the Teddy Bear Picnic Day for the new Kindergarten students entering school in September 2014.

· There is a Home and School meeting on Sunday at 7:00 at Ian Baillie Primary School. Everyone is more than welcome! We need your help, lots of activities coming up in the near future. On the agenda will be; Sports Day, Spell A Thon, Easter Treatcess and Grade Three Banquet. We welcome fresh ideas so please come to the meeting .
· Paying it Forward! Each month we have been very fortunate to use Saint Andrew’s United Church to host our assemblies and various events. As a way to thank them I would like to help out with their Community Kitchen. Every Thursday Saint Andrew’s United Church prepares a meal of which 60 to 80 members of our community attend. If everyone in the school made a donation perhaps we could raise enough money to provide one of these meals. If you wish to make a donation please send it to school with your child in an envelope labeled Community Kitchen Donation and I will see that they get it. I thank you in advance for your help in Paying it Forward! 
· Carly’s Cookies raised $207 to put towards Gabe Richard’s surgery that he will be having this summer at the IWK. This is Gabe’s 5th surgery. I thank you all for your generosity in helping one of our own students and to Carly and the grade one parents and teachers for organizing this great fundraiser.

· There is a community fundraiser this weekend, April 5th,  for Gabe at the Knights of Columbus if you wish to attend. It is from 2-4 and they have lots of fund activities planned. 

· Just a note to thank all the parents for helping Ian Baillie be the best it can be!! 

Have a great weekend! 

